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RPS Consulting Engineers, Lyrr Building, IDA Business &Technology Park, Mervue, Galway, Ireland 
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Administration, 
Licensing Unit, 
Office of Climate, Licensing 
EPA headquarters, 
PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
County Wexford. 

9th June 2009 

& 
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Our Ref, MGEO109LT0034GAL 

I - r - .-- --- c --_ F%R,eL310 - _  

Re: Waste Licence Application W0250/01 - Kerry Central Recycling Facility Ltd. 
- Response to Article 14 Notice 

To Whom it Concerns, 

Please find attached correspondence with Inspector with regard to waste licence 
application WO250-01. 

Yours sincerely, 

Maeve Walsh 
RPS Consulting Engineers Ltd. 
mw/mw 

Encl. MGEOl09LT00033 
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RPS Consulting Engineers, Lyrr Building, IDA Business &Technology Park. Mervue. Galway, Ireland 

T +353 (0)91 534 100 F +353 (0)91 534 199 E ireland@rpsgroupcom W rpsgroupcomlireland 

Mr. John McEntagart, 
Inspector, 
Environmental Licensing Programme, 
EPA Regional Inspectorate Dublin, 
McCumiskey House, 
Richview, 
Clonskeagh Road, 
Dublin 14. 

Re: Waste Licence Application W0250/01 - Kerry Central Recycling Facility Ltd. 
- Response to Article 14 Notice 

Dear John, 

We refer to Waste Licence Application W0250/01 and to the associated Article 14 
(2)(b)(ii) Notice issued by the Agency on the 6th May 2009. 

Acting on behalf of the applicant, RPS is currently addressing the items set out in this 
notice for submission to the Agency. 

It has been noted that the Agency has requested that the information should be 
submitted within six weeks of the date of the Notice (17th June 2009). 

On behalf of the applicant, RPS wishes to notify the Agency that the response to this 
Notice will be delayed in its submission date and will require an additional three weeks in 
order to comprehensively respond to the issues raised. The delay relates to a response 
to one particular item which requires substantial additional input to design detail and 
specification requirements. 

i 
We therefo-@z!nticipatelhat a resppnse to the  Artice 14 Notice will now be submitted to 
the Agency no later than Wednesday 8m-July 2009. 

- - I_ - I_  
- -  

We trust this submission date is agreeable with the Agency and if you have any further 
requests please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

Yours sincerely, 
n 

Maeve Walsh 
RPS Consulting Engineers Ltd. 
mwlmw 

Dublin I Belfast I Cork I Galway I Limerick I Letterkenny 

RPS Consulting Engineers Ltd Registered in Ireland No I6  I58 I Block C Cookstown Court Tallaght Dublin 24, Ireland A member of the RPS Group PIC 
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